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Swim Team:
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Willow Works 
Deadline to advertise is December 20th
E-mail kerri@porchlink.com for rates & info

Target Your Market With
Neighborhood Newsletters!

October 15: Spreading base material.                                    October 20: Cables are laid.

October 25: Concrete being poured.                                      October 30: Fence posts in position.  

At the November 11, 2021 meeting, homeowners used the forum to ask about HOA projects and the 
Architectural Control Committee (ACC). Homeowners’ concerns included the tripping hazards by raised 
sidewalks, the Paver Project, downed and darkened greenbelt lights, deteriorated asphalt in the townhome 
alleyway next to 8261 E Phillips Place, and not enough communication from the Board to the homeowners.  

The Board of Directors absolutely wants to work with homeowners to enforce the covenants. We heard you. 
The Board has temporarily suspended the ACC’s actions while the policies and procedures are being overhauled. 
This process will take 60-90 days.   

Clubhouse usage ― has increased. 13 events are already scheduled for December.  

Social committee ― needs more volunteers to make the events run smoothly.   

Paver Project ― this is the project to replace the deteriorated steel borders with bricks in the common area 
next to the townhomes. In late summer 2018, we decided to revamp the project plan and standardize the 
materials/design being used. Unfortunately, the Covid lockdown delayed progress in 2020 and 2021.  We now 
have 15 townhome rows left to install. Our plan is to finish 5 rows in each of the next 3 years, to get the rest 
of the rows done by the end of 2024. The planned General Operating budget for the Paver Project will be: 
40K in 2022, 40K in 2023 and 40K in 2024.  

Tennis Courts in Transition
Late October saw our five 40-year-old tennis courts begin their transition to a new era.  

It took a little over two weeks for contractor Renner Sports Surfaces to complete the bulk of the work needed 
to construct the new post-tensioned concrete courts.

Construction began with removal of the old asphalt surface. Workers then spread and graded a granular 

Continued on page 4 
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Make your financial
future a priority

Let's talk.
Christy A Coffman

Financial Advisor
303-792-2216

christy.coffman@edwardjones.com
www.edwardjones.com/christy-coffman

10111 Inverness Main Street  Suite F
Englewood, CO 80112

Member SIPC

Willow Creek 3 Board Meetings
Board Meetings are held at 6 p.m.                               
the 2nd Thursday of each month.  

The Architectural Control Committee meets at          
7 p.m. the 1st Monday of each month.

Meetings are held at the Willow Creek III clubhouse:
8091 East Phillips Circle

Your Neighbor for over 25 years!

Website: 

WILLOWCREEK3.COM

Management Corner
WC3 Manager: HG Management

1101 West Mineral Avenue #107

Littleton, CO 80120

Phone: 303-804-9800 ◊ Fax: 303-984.-253

www.hgmanage.com

Community Manager: Sybil Kailihiwa
skailihiwa@hgmanage.com

Mail correspondence to (except assessment payments) to:

Willow Creek Homeowners Association No. 3

c/o HG Management

1101 West Mineral Ave. Suite 107 Littleton, CO 80120

Accounting/assessment questions:
accounting@hgmanage.com

 
 
 

  
1 1 0 1  W  M I N E R A L  A V E ,  L I T T L E T O N ,  C O  8 0 1 2 0  |  3 0 3 . 8 0 4 . 9 8 0 0  |  H G M A N A G E . C O M  

 The Willow Creek Homeowners Association No. 3 
Board of Directors Meeting  

September 10, 2020  
Via Teleconference Meeting 

 
MINUTES 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 

The Willow Creek Homeowners Association No. 3 Board of Directors Meeting was called to 
order at 6:02 p.m. Board members attending were Aiden O’Shea, Jerry Grant, Bob Bartlett, 
Fred Kramer, Martin Garrity, Betsy Alexander, and Bryan Zach. Also attending was Sabrina 
Lopez, CMCA, AMS representing HG Management. The meeting was held via teleconference 
due to Covid-19 requirements. 
 

II. HOMEOWNER FORUM 
The owners present discussed removal of the flag at the pool, the container in the parking 
lot, adding a shade structure at the pool, DRC concerns and tree limbs down.  
  

III. COMMITTEE & OFFICER REPORTS 
A. Landscape: JBK – Reg Craigo provided a report. Final fertilization and pruning were 

completed. Touch ups will be done in the coming week. Wrapping up winter leaf clean 
up as well. Questions were asked about service that was delayed. Reg replied that he 
should have service caught up on Monday or Tuesday.  

B. ACC: Jeff Stevens reported hitting a slow time in requests incoming. Discussed split rail 
fence near Safeway shopping center not being the Associations and looking to the 
commercial space to repair it. Other areas of fence being owner or Association were 
discussed with further research on this to be done by HG.  

C. Social: Fiona O’Shea - There was nothing to report. 
D. Website: Jeff Stevens reported that the website receives about 20-25 hits per day. It is 

easy to maintain, no issues, it is updated and useful for owners. Jeff will continue to 
maintain this site.  

E. Welcoming Committee: Fred Kremer reported there were 2 new owners in August who 
will be welcomed this month. Diane to send invoice for costs to HG for reimbursement.  

F. Pool: Perfect Pools – Landon Bradbury was not present. Ask to take down flag at pool.  
G. Tennis Committee: Mary Beth provided a report in the prior meeting and wanted to 

know what action is being taken. HG reported the report was provided to the board 
with no further input, but it would be reviewed again for further direction. Mary Beth 
reported on the court event taking place on 9/11, with a request from the board to 
cancel the event as it was not planned accordingly or without notice to them.  
 
 
 

 

Save 15% On Winter Pruning Of Fruit Trees 
Firewood For Sale -1/2 and Full Cords

Professional Tree Work │ Fine Pruning │ Tree & Shrub Removal 

RTR Tree Service
Call Wayne Ritter, Certified Arborist

for a free estimate:

303-708-1054
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Rates are still low! Contact me today to discuss your options.

All loans subject to underwriting approval. Certain restrictions apply. Call for details. CrossCountry Mortgage, LLC. NMLS3029 
(www.nmlsconsumeraccess.org).

CrossCountry Mortgage  |  4610 South Ulster Street, Suite 300, Denver, CO 80237  |  NMLS3029 NMLS1773803

Kiki Pierce
Loan Originator
NMLS1400591
D  720.677.2766
M  720.334.8874
kiki.pierce@myccmortgage.com
crosscountrymortgage.com/Kiki-Pierce

neighborhood
A home loan expert, 

right here
in the
Renters: consider buying and building equity!
Owners: refinance or ask about our new Renovation Loan!
First-time homebuyers – Investment properties -  Jumbo loans – 2nd homes



Willow Works Page 4

Letter from the Board
Continued from page 1

Dead trees on the HOA greenbelts ― Yes, you are right. There are dead 
trees that should be removed. We are working with an arborist to 
evaluate the trees and determine a schedule for removal. The arborist 
will also give advice about planting new trees, which will likely be done 
in the spring. Tree trimming would also be done in the spring.  
The Grounds Committee ― will evaluate planned replacements. Projects 
include replacing the deteriorating asphalt sidewalks in the Greenbelts. 
We cannot replace all the sidewalks in one year, so the replacements 
will be done in phases over a number of years, prioritized by the worst 
condition.  The first section will be on the greenbelt across from the 
clubhouse.  
Fence around the pool ― Caps have been installed on the pillars, fence 
has been painted and attached to the pillars. Rusted items have been 
replaced.  
Clubhouse repairs ― HG is working on upgrading / replacing the external 
lights. The exterior has been painted in October. Electrician will evaluate 
clubhouse electrical circuit needs.  
Sidewalks ― This includes concrete sidewalks along E Phillips Circle. HG 
will walk the sidewalks, marking hazardous areas. We will contract with 
a vendor to grind down the raised sections. 
Path Lights ― 10 light fixtures have been replaced, including on the path 
going to the shopping center.  
A word on construction projects ― the current economy, with its 
unusually low interest rates and government stimulus programs, has 
seen increased demand for construction services from homeowners 
and businesses. This led to construction materials becoming scarce and 
more expensive; many vendors also are having difficulty finding/keeping 
enough skilled labor. These shortages have delayed the HOA’s projects.  
The 8261 E Phillips Place asphalt replacement ― is scheduled for late 
November. HG found only one vendor who could do the work before the 
winter. Time estimate is one day to demolish, then evaluate subgrade 
issues. Vendor may need to dig deeper and compact the soil before 
laying new asphalt.  
Tennis ― The Tennis Club gave our HOA a check for $1943 to use the 2 
courts. The Board will let the Tennis Club know how many courts can be 
used by the Club. The annual Memorandum of Understanding with the 
Club will expire in December and will need to be renewed.  
Tennis Court replacement project ― The vendor, Renner, has poured 
the concrete, installed the fence posts, and checked irrigation. Next, the 
fencing will be installed. Pine trees will be trimmed back in November. 
The coating/striping must wait till the spring when the temperature is 
warm enough.  
The 2022 Budget was presented. Dues will remain the same, at $107 per 
month for single family homeowners and $153 for townhome owners.  
Please update your HG Management account with your email address / 
physical address so that you can be included in future communications/
emails/mailings. You can also update your ACH payment information so 
you don’t need to worry about mailing your monthly payments.  
Homeowners: in your emails to HG, please copy
to WC3directors@gmail.com

— Fred Kremer

Call HG Management to report an emergency (like a broken water line/fallen tree), 
303-804-9800, and you will be walked through the procedure if HG is closed.

How To 
Report An 
Emergency

By Mary Beth Doerr 
If you are interested in playing on a USTA League tennis team in Willow 
Creek for the 2022 season, let us know! We have men’s, women’s, and 
mixed teams of different ability levels; each team plays once a week 
for approximately 8 consecutive weeks during the summer. If you are 
a current USTA member, I hope you’ve had a chance to check out your 
rating to see which level you will be playing in 2022. With players moving 
up and down, some teams will likely need additional players this coming 
season and others will need players in the future. Willow Creek teams 
give preference to Willow Creek residents when adding players to our 
teams. Just email willowcreek123tennis@gmail.com with your name, 
address, which HOA you live in, cell phone number, and a little bit about 
your tennis experience. We will introduce you to the captain(s) of the 
appropriate teams and if they don’t have space now, we will add you 
to the wait list and you will be contacted as soon as space is available. 
Note: January and February are the most common months teams are 
looking for new players.

Tennis
Talk



Willow Works Page 5

Black and white

Willow Creek 3 Teen Services
Updated December 2021 To add or update your listing, please have your parents contact Kerri at kerri@porchlink.com. Please include 
name, age, phone number, and services provided, and birthday for tracking purposes. Please specify “Willow Creek 3”. 
The Teen Services listing is offered and maintained by the Homeowners Association, and is not a service of Porchlink Media, LLC. Any misuse of the listing should be reported immediately to the Homeowners Association.

Verified for March 
2021 email birthday DATE ADDED 

confirmed
Name & Age                        

 = driver’s license
Phone # or Email Baby 

Sitting 
Red Cross 
Certified Pet Sitting House 

Sitting

Lawn, 
Snow & 
Chores

Dog 
Walking

Swim 
Lessons

Mother’s 
Helper

mad.penguin07@gmail.com 7/31/2004 4/19/2021 Katalina Crosato, 17  303-944-3044      

jucoelho99@hotmail.com 9/9/21 Theo Harzbecker, 15 720-645-0494     

yes robinrcarroll@gmail.com; 7/8/05 2/2/2021 Quinn Carroll, 16 303-809-9921  

IwataS@hawks.rockhurst.edu; 6/10/20 Stephanie Iwata, 18 303-944-3393 Offering tutoring- my areas of expertise are algebra, geometry, calculus, chemistry, and physics.

yes d.durso65@gmail.com 2/20/2021 Riccardo D’Urso, 16 720-818-0426     

yes 1/18/2007 Lucas Barun, 14 865-335-5962    

yes Kelley.Evans@RaymondJames.com; 2/21/2000 feb 2021 Lindsey Evans, 21  303-915-3050    

yes fiona_emeraldisle@yahoo.com 6/3/2004 5/18/2021 Seamus O'Shea, 17 720-799-3834       

8/11/06 5/18/2021 Kieran O'Shea, 15 720-498-9485      

3/31/08 5/18/2021 Ronan O'Shea, 13 720-673-5114      

Please see the Willow Creek 3 Teen 
Services in the printed newsletter.

www.metrumcu.org
303-770-4468 • 888-383-5926

Banking is what we do, It’s not who we are

Apply TodAy
Get your MCCU VISA Card 

set up today with the
 quick online application 
@ www.metrumcu.org

MCCU offers two great credit card programs with competitive rates, no 
annual fee and simple account management.

Choose from the Premier Rewards VISA® Card and earn points for purchases to use toward 
merchandise, gift cards, travel and more— or the Classic VISA Card with a low fixed rate. 

Get your card account set up for holiday shopping and receive 1% cash back on your purchases!*

As a special bonus, Premier Reward Card Members will receive the 1% Cash Back 
AND 2 points per $1 spent on all purchases, with NO ANNUAL Fee!

*Visa interest rate is based on credit score. Highest rate is 18%. 1% cash back offered on all Visa Credit Card purchases posted 
to your account between November 1 and December 31, 2021. Cash advances do not qualify for cash back offer.  Cash Back 
will be paid directly to your Credit Card Account on November 30, 2021 for the November purchases and December 31, 2021 
for December purchases. Minimum cash back paid per month is $3.00 and the maximum cash back paid per month is $250.00. 
Double points will be posted to reward account January 2022. If Credit Card account falls 10 days or more delinquent, cash 
back for the month will be forfeited. Membership eligibility and $25.00 Share Savings deposit required.

Treat yourself
this holiday season

with 1% CAsh bACk and DOUbLe rewArD pOiNts!
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Spine Surgeon
Panorama Orthopedics and Spine

Offices in DTC and Centennial

To Schedule
303-233-1223

spinesurgerycolorado.com

Minimally Invasive &
Robo�c Spine Surgery

Neck or Back pain
Pinched Nerve

Scoliosis 
Failed Spine Surgery

Second Opinion


Pa�ent Sa�sfac�on Ra�ng

Contact Us

Nadya Lambert
ATTORNEY AT LAW

PERSONABLE AND PROFESSIONAL
ESTATE PLANNING:

• Wills and Trusts
• Incapacity Planning
• Probate

Call today for a FREE 30-minute consultation.

6855 S. Havana St., Suite 370, Centennial, CO 80112
(Off of Intersection of E. Arapahoe and S. Havana)

Phone: (303) 734-7131  Frontdesk@NadyaLambert.com

Practicing law for over 19 years 

homesbyjuhi@gmail.com
www.homesbyjuhi.com

JUHI
JOHNSON
 REALTOR®

303.257.1905
I would love to discuss your real estate needs.

No pressure, seriously!

Call 303.257.1905

Certified Negotiation Expert

Senior Real Estate Specialist

“Your Willow Creek Realtor® and Neighbor Since 1992!”

Stay Connected!

I Am With You From “Start To Finish”!

I am proud to Co-Sponsor Santa's visit to
Willow Creek

Please bring your own camera to take pictures.
Sunday, Dec. 12 from 1 to 4 p.m.

Mineral Clubhouse 8500 E Mineral Drive
We will have crafts, cookies and more in a heated tent

Photos are taken inside the clubhouse

Spots are limited so don't wait!

Reserve your Photo Op with Santa
Scan the QR code or look for registration link on Nextdoor

Wishing You And Your Loved Ones A Wonderful Holiday Season
And A Very Happy New Year!

Sponsored by Willow Creek 2 HOA Social Committee, Willow Creek Women's
Club, Juhi Johnson-RE/MAX Professionals, and the City of Centennial.

Santa is coming to Willow Creek!
Santa Day takes place on Sunday, Dec. 12 from 1-4 p.m. brought to you by the Willow Creek Women's Club, 
Willow Creek 2 Social Committee, Juhi Johnson RE/MAX, and the City of Centennial!

The event will take place in the parking lot of the Mineral Clubhouse located at 8500 E. Mineral Drive with 
Santa and picture-taking inside the clubhouse. 

Register for picture taking here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0849a9a62fa1fb6-santa or via the 
link on NextDoor.com.

Craft activities, cookies and more outside in a heated tent. Spots are limited so sign up today! Masks are 
required inside the clubhouse, but not for the pictures. We're also planning a special visit from South Metro 
at 1 p.m. Join us for this amazing event! 
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my store. Most women love cute shoes that fit properly. We believe 
that a great business does more than just sell products and services. We 
have been giving a portion  from each pair sold to a local animal rescue 
called, From Forgotten to Forever Rescue that moves animals from high 
kill shelters to permanent homes in Colorado. I believe in giving back to 
the local community. I appreciate the support we've been given by local 
residents. Everyday is a fun experience when you create happy and fulfilled 
customers. Footwear has become my biggest passion."
"We also carry hard to find sizes and widths. There are a lot of women 
who wear size 5's,10 wides, and 11's out there that need a place to 
shop. I believe that it's very important to try on shoes before you buy 
them because everyone's feet are unique. I feel that the in-store buying 
experience and connection to real people who care is imperative even 
after COVID 19. Maybe more now than ever. We place a very high value 
on each individual that comes into our store. We have one opportunity 
to make a lasting impression when someone walks through our doors. 
We also do private shoe parties on Saturday mornings that have been 
very successful.  
Find us on Facebook and Google. Located at 2670 East County Line Rd, 
Unit F, Littleton, Colorado 80126 in the Promenade shopping center, near 
the Olive Garden restaurant, just West of Bike Source facing C-470.

www.plasticitycenters.com 
����������������������

• Dysautonomia
• Parkinson’s Disease
• Dizziness & Memory
• Headache & Migraine

We offer the latest research-based 
brain treatments available for:

(877) 847-2903

Get your life back. We are here to help treat 
post-concussion & traumatic brain injuries.

• Concussion
• Traumatic Brain Injury 
• Cerebral Palsy
• Stroke
• Autism

We Moved: Now scheduling in our new Littleton office.

A Note F rom Your Neighbor... 
DeLiza Jane Shoes
Submitted by Terry Cadwell 

DeLiza Jane Shoes opened in March 
of 2020. "Our timing couldn't have 
been worse although we have 
an attitude of gratitude now. We 
were asked to lock our doors 2 
days after we connected our credit 
card machine because of COVID 19 
restrictions."
Terry Cadwell, owner of DeLiza 
Jane Shoes, who has worked in the 
footwear industry for two decades 
decided to open a sit & fit shoe 
boutique not knowing what was 
about to happen to the world of 
retail. 
"I spent 10 years at Nordstrom 
working in the womens shoe 
department and saw the excitement 

and joy that buying shoes brought to the ladies that came into the store. 
I wanted to recreate that happiness in my own store selling reasonably 
priced, fashionable, quality products from the USA and Europe with good 
arch support and lots of color. It has been difficult but we are beginning 
to establish a loyal following. I am a Denver native. I offer impeccable 
customer satisfaction. We offer a personal touch with attention to detail. 
We have carefully chosen a curated collection of unique shoes, boots, 
socks, handbags & leather jackets that are comfortable and a great value. 
We want our customers to have an incredible experience." 
"Everyone has their own sense of fashion and style. I enjoy helping 
people express themselves with the footwear that they choose from 

11/21/21, 8:40 AM Voice -  (303) 994-0993 

https://voice.google.com/u/0/messages 1/2

Send new message

 (303) 994-0993 8:38 AM

You: Thank you! Same to you!

 (720) 580-6425 Nov 5

Hi Unknown, if you are still inter…

Suzanne Blackstone re… Oct 20

File type not supported

Jennifer Rice Aug 25

 thanksJ

 (720) 934-0412 Aug 2

Sent an image

 (303) 880-5556 Jun 21

Payment made

Veronics Jun 14

You: perfect- thanks!V

Rachel Med Spa Jun 1

HelloR

 (720) 594-6099 Apr 1

Hello Unknown, I bet you’d be s…

 (305) 898-9246 Mar 22

 (303) 994-0993 

Type a message

Voice Search Google Voice

Terry and Levi, his 1 year old kitten
"He's always here at the store with me. He 
loves people. He's a foster that was found 
in a barn with 3 other kittens. His mom was 
missing. We love shoes and animals here." WHAT’S

YOUR
STORY?

SEND US A NOTE 

Want to share something in the
Willow Works newsletter?

20th

DEADLINE

KERRI
PORCHLINK.COM

DECEMBER

Would you like
to advertise
in January?
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CLASSIFIED ADVERTISING21
EASY   AFFORDABLE   EFFECTIVE

Rates per issue for 25 words, 
$.50 per additional word # of Homes

Stonegate $35 4,600
Stroh Ranch $25 2,400
Pradera $25 550
ALL OF Parker $75 7,550
Blackstone $25 1,306
Tollgate Crossing $25 1,500
Tallyn’s Reach $25 1,314
Saddle Rock North $25 663
Saddle Rock East/South $25 1,566
Murphy Creek $20 1,400
The Farm $10 1,500
ALL OF Aurora $145 9,250
Willow Creek 1, 2, & 3 $35 1,629
Foxridge $25 1,000
Hunters Hill $10 275
ALL OF Centennial $60 2,904
Sapphire Pointe $15 800
Founders Village $15 2,200
ALL OF Castle Rock $25 3,000
Acres Green, LONE TREE $25 1,053
Colliers Hill, ERIE $25 1,332

Willow Works Classified Advertising
ADVERTISE FOR LESS: Email your classified ad to kerri@porchlink.com $35 for 25 words. Deadline is the 20th of the preceding month. 

DELIZA JANE SHOES NOW OPEN! New shoe store located at 
2670 E. County Line Rd. Unit F, Littleton 80126. Fashionable 
quality footwear. Holiday Specials! Locally owned & operated. 
720-936-1956 

HANDYMAN/ HOME IMPROVEMENT: with Integrity and 
Quality... Basic Plumbing, Electrical, Maintenance & Lighting. Dick 
Boevingloh (W. C. Resident) at 303-221-1291.

READING SPECIALIST with a great track record is available to tutor 
students Gr. K-8 to raise reading levels. Barbara #720-530-3688.

METICULOUS HOUSE CLEANING! References upon request. 
Bonded & Insured. Call Eloisa for free estimate. 303-525-0851.

THE BEST CLEANERS: Lowest prices in town. Honest people. Free 
estimate. References available (720) 364-8403. 

A BETTER GARAGE DOOR INC. Garage door and opener repair to 
full replacements 25 years experience with multiple trucks for a 
quick response 303-920-2267.

OB PAINTING: $300 OFF Interior or Exterior Painting
10% discount for cash payments and Military Vets. A+ BBB 
Rating. 25 years in business. Call today! 303-908-9063. NOW 
OFFERING ROOFING AND GUTTER SERVICES. 

Willow Creek Women's Club Diaper Drive
This holiday season, please help Willow Creek bring some comfort and joy to Colorado families!  We are collecting 
diapers for WeeCycle, a non-profit organization in Aurora that supports families in need.  Diapers are as essential 
to a child's basic needs as food and shelter. Yet, many families go without access to this vital item for their children.
DID YOU KNOW... more than 67,000 babies and toddlers suffer from diaper need in Colorado?  Diaper need is defined 
as lack of a sufficient supply of diapers to keep an infant or child clean, dry and healthy.
DID YOU KNOW... diapers cost around $70-$80 per month, per baby?  This cost is simply out of reach for many 
families in Colorado.
DID YOU KNOW....diapers cannot be purchased with food stamps or through Women, Infant & Children (WIC)?

DID YOU KNOW....many childcare facilities require a one-week supply of diapers for children to attend, making consistent access to diapers 
essential for working parents? 
DID YOU KNOW....some working parents report missing one to four days of work a month due to diaper shortage?
Since WeeCycle's COVID-19 response efforts began in early March 2020, they have distributed 1,984,270 diapers, 5,092,755 baby wipes and 
99,780 formula/baby food items, serving an estimated 64,103 children. This is an average of 782 children per week. To keep this momentum 
going, we need your support in collecting essential items!
We welcome diapers and pull-ups of all sizes, including gently opened packages/ boxes. The most urgently needed items are diapers in sizes 4, 
5 and 6, but diapers and pull-ups of any size are welcome, in addition to wipes. 
Please bring your donation to Willow Creek's Santa Day on December 12 or email Claire Dean Sinclair at cdeansinclair@gmail.com to arrange 
a drop-off time during the remainder of the month at her home in Willow Creek. For more information on WeeCycle, visit www.weecycle.org.

WILLOW CREEK
Women's Events

Sponsored by Willow Creek Women’s Club | Submitted by Fiona McGuire-O’Shea
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Wildlife Trapping, Management

and Mitigation Service

Wildlife Specialist

Jay Stewart
Cell (303) 884 - 9100

adcwildlifespecialist@gmail.com
www.wildlifedamage.com

Grace's House Cleaning Service, LLC

Professionally cleaned each and every time 
by the same reliable, hard-working, and trustworthy crew! 

• Insured & Bonded
• References Available 720-297-6279

Target your market with
neighborhood newsletters!

KERRI WATTS

6525 Gunpark Drive #370-133
Boulder, CO 80301

kerri@porchlink.com

www.PorchlinkMedia.com

720-295-2649

PUBLISHER | ADVERTISING SALES

Are you getting your 

Please contact
kerri@porchlink.com 
if you need to update 
your mailing address. 

Trash Removal/Recycling:
Waste Connections: 303-288-2100

Willow Creek 3
Recycling/Trash Schedule

•	 On November 5, 2021 WC III trash 
day changed to Friday of each week. 

•	 Recycling pickup takes place every 
second Friday. 

•	 Reminder: Trash containers are not 
permitted to be placed on the curb prior 
to 5 p.m. the night before pickup. Empty 
containers must be retrieved by 8 p.m. 
the day of pickup.

December 2021
Friday, December 3: 

Trash & Recycling Pick-up
Friday, December 10: 

Trash Pick-up
Friday, December 17: 

Trash & Recycling Pick-up
Friday, December 24: 

Trash Pick-up
Friday, December 31:

Trash & Recycling Pick-up

Tennis Courts in Transition
Continued from page 1

aggregate base and covered it with two layers of plastic sheeting.  A key component – a 
crisscrossed network of sheathed metal cables – was the next layer. Tons of concrete mixture 
followed, pushed along on an impressive roller coaster-like journey from the clubhouse parking 
lot to the expansive court surface via a combination of giant machinery, tubes and hoses.
After the concrete was poured and smoothed, the embedded metal cables were individually 
tightened at the edges of the concrete.  This cable tightening step provides strength and 
durability and gives the construction process its “post-tensioned” name. The concrete work 
required two days.
As of mid-November, fencing and some finishing work remained.  Court painting and striping 
are scheduled for the spring. Two courts have been designated for tennis, two for both tennis 
and pickleball, and the fifth for multi-purpose use.

— Bob Correll
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Free month of  
Ting Internet
Order today at tinginternet.com/neighbor, 
or call 720-627-6916 and mention promo 
code NEIGHBOR.

“With everybody in our family 
being so connected, we need fast 
and reliable Internet. No more 
disconnected video conference 
calls for my work. And no more 
interruptions when the children 
are trying to complete online 
assignments for school.”

– KEN G  Centennial, CO

“My wife teaches English  
online and we needed fast  
and reliable Internet. It’s been 
a night and day difference from 
our previous provider.”

– TRAVIS B  Centennial, CO

What is fiber? 

It’s the next generation of internet.  
With fiber, families and businesses can: 

• Watch videos without buffering 

• Make crystal-clear video calls 

• Upload and download in seconds 

• Get online in all kinds of weather $89/mo

Ting Fiber 1000
Gigabit Internet

1000 Mbps symmetrical speeds 

Unlimited data 

Connect 20+ devices seamlessly 
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Would you like
to advertise
in January?

Presented by Brent Hilvitz of  
Redesigned Realty 

 

 

 

Willow Creek  
Real Estate News 

The process of selling a loved one's home can be a daunting task. There 
are tons of decisions to be made and as executor of the estate, you want 
to be sure you make the right one. As the executor or PR, it’s your job to 
make the decision you think is best and in line with the deceased wishes.   
 
This type of sale is quite different than listing a typical home, and requires 
special skills and relationships. As a Certified Probate Specialist, I can 
guide you through the process and help you manage expectations, clean 
out and declutter, and stage the home for sale.  
 
Many families want to avoid the hassle and extra stress of preparing a 
home for sale, especially if the home is in need of major repairs. I work 
with several homebuyers who will make you a fair offer “as is”. You and 
your family can take whatever you want from the house and leave the 
rest.  
 
If you want expert advice on selling a home in probate, or just need an 
introduction to experts who can help, give me a call! 
 

Brent Hilvitz is Broker Owner of Redesigned Realty with  
13 years experience selling homes in Willow Creek.  

  
720-432-5545 

 Brent@RedesignedRealty.com  

Selling a Home After a  
Relative Dies  

WILLOWCREEK3.COM
•	 News, information and updates from the Willow Creek 3 Board of Directors 
•	 Important contacts and links 
•	 Community events & meetings 
•	 Detailed Architectural Control information 
•	 Pool & tennis court info 
•	 Dolphins Swim Team 
•	 Tennis Club • Women’s Club • Photos & MoreWEBSITE

Willow Creek 3

Explore, Learn, and Play at Winter Break Camps: 
Kids can learn, play and stay active during winter break at South 
Suburban camps! Activities at full-day camps at Goodson and Lone Tree 
recreation centers include games, crafts, swimming and more. Campers 
can also explore their favorite activities or discover new interests at one 
of our specialty sports, arts or enrichment camps at locations across the 
District. Visit register.ssprd.org to view a full list of camps and secure 
your spot.

Celebrate the Holidays at Upcoming South Suburban Events
Polar Party: Saturday, Dec. 11 from 9 am - 12 pm at Lone Tree Recreation 
Center. Enjoy a family-friendly holiday outing with crafts and an 
opportunity have your picture taken with Santa. Beverages and snacks 
will be available with plenty of holiday cheer! Learn more and sign up at 
register.ssprd.org.
Skate with Santa: Friday, Dec. 10, Saturday, Dec. 11 & Sunday, Dec. 12  at 
Sports Complex & Family Sports Center.  Santa is taking a break from busy 
holiday preparations to practice his moves on the ice! Join the fun at the 
Sports Complex on Dec. 10 from 7 - 8 pm and Dec. 11 from 2:15 - 3 pm, 
or at the Family Sports Center on Dec. 12 from 2:15 - 3 pm. 
Holiday Ice Shows: Friday, Dec. 10, Saturday, Dec. 11 & Sunday, Dec. 12  
at Sports Complex & Family Sports Center. Enjoy a free holiday figure 
skating performance! Experience the magic at the Sports Complex on 
Dec. 10 from 6 - 7 pm and Dec. 11 from 3:15 - 4:15 pm, or at the Family 
Sports Center on Dec. 12 from 3:15 - 4:15 pm.
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Porchlink Media, LLC
6525 Gunpark Drive #370-133
Boulder, CO 80301

robertasteckler@msn.com | www.robertasteckler.com

Contact Roberta Steckler with all 
your real estate needs and she 

will put all her years of 
experience, plus her  high tech 

marketing skills to work for you.

303.507.6438

Living and working in Willow Creek since 1989

Five Star's "5280 Peoples Choice Realtor" 
since 2010  "12Year Winner" 

                  RE/MAX "Lifetime Achievement Award"
                     RE/MAX "Hall of Fame"

U.S. Postage

PAID
Denver, CO

Permit  2897

STANDARD

Greg Cotton 
Owner President HRTI, Inc. 

As a homeowner and past resident of Willow Creek, 
HRTI is uniquely quali�ed. In addition to 45+ years 

in business we understand this area, the 
requirements of the HOA and have worked with 

many of your neighbors on their home remodels. 

We would love the opportunity to help                 
complete the vision you have of your home. 

WINDOWSSIDINGROOFINGPAINTING
FENCINGDRIVEWAYS �n� m���! 

Call for a Free Estimate: 303-984-6159   Email: info@hrti.com   Web: hrti.com

Your full-service exteriors
remodeling company

303-984-6159


